
November 7, 2009 

Endorsed incumbents Hector Chacon, Ed Chau, and Gerri 
Guzman are victorious in the November 3 Board of Educa-
tion Election.  

MTA Office will be closed November 11, 26 & 27 
The MTA office hours are 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Thursday. 
The office closes at 4 p.m. Fridays and the day before a holiday includ-
ing Tuesday, November 10 and Wednesday, November 25. 
 
The office extensions are as follows: 
 President Dianne GarciaStevens·············· Extension 108 
 Executive Director Kathy Schlotz ············· Extension 107 
 Administrative Assistant Alonso Ibanez ···· Extension 106 
 Administrative Assistant Diana Madrid ····· Extension 100 
 

Revenue & Expense Open Hearing 
Tuesday, November 17 

 

Revenue and Expense Committee Chairperson Lorraine 
Richards (MHS) will conduct the Revenue and Expense 
Open Hearing Tuesday, November 17 at 3:30 p.m. The 
hearing will take place at the Council meeting at the La 
Merced Intermediate School library.  
 
The Revenue and Expense Committee regularly monitors 
the District’s fiscal condition. Issues brought up at the 
hearing will be referred to the committee.  

It May Be Time for a Sabbatical! 

Sabbatical Leave Applications Due to Hu-

man Resources Friday, January 15 for the 

2010-2011 school year. 

Bargaining Unit members must have 7 years 

experience in the District to be eligible.  

Sabbatical information is available in the 

Contract: Article XVI. Leaves Section G. 

pp. 40-41. The Contract is available at 

montebelloteachers.org. Call Pat Castillo at 

Horacio Perez 
Educator of the Year 
Rio Hondo  
Boys and Girls Club 
 

Horacio Perez (BGI) was named 
Educator of the Year by the Rio 
Hondo Boys and Girls Club. He was honored at a 
dinner Wednesday October 28. Horacio has been 
a strong advocate of schools, students, and school 
employees.  
 

Congratulations Horacio! 

Over, please… 


